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South Rim of the Valles Caldera from NM-4, west of Valle Grande. I do not see much evidence of recent burning by the Cerro Pelado Fire.
    All photos were taken by Leslie LaBry and her friend, Rob, sometime in May 2022 after the Cerro Pelado Fire had burned
 from near Cerro Pelado Peak to NM-4 in the Coyote Call area.
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South rim of Valles Caldera from the main entrance to the VCNP. I think that I see some recent burning on the north side of the rim where the fire
burned the new aspen forest that is several years old.
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Rabbit Ridge from Coyote Call Trailhead on NM-4. The black on the upper part of the ridge indicates that the young aspen forest there did burn
In the Cerro Pelado Fire. 
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View of Rabbit Ridge east of the above photograph. In the black areas the new aspen forest burned. There are still some green
trees where the east-west segment of Coyote Call Trail is located.
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Burned grass near NM-4 just east of Coyote Call Trailhead. The grass here burned in an area just south of the highway.
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This telephoto picture shows clearly that the fire burned the new aspen forest on the slope just above the east-west segment of Coyote Call Trail.
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